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25 September 2020 

 

 

Subject :      To inform the end of the share repurchase project for financial management  

  (Treasury Stock)  

To : The President  

 The Stock Exchange of Thailand  

  

 Reference is made to that Siamgas and Petrochemicals Public Company Limited (“the 

Company”) notified the share repurchase project for financial management (Treasury Stock) that the 

Company would repurchase its shares from the Stock Exchange of Thailand from 27 March 2020 to 

26 September 2020. The maximum repurchasing shares allowed for this project were 91,000,000 

shares or accounted for not more than 5.00 percent of the total paid-up capital and the maximum 

amount for the share repurchase was not more than 1,000 million baht.  

 Since 27 March 2020 to 26 September 2020, the Company has not been repurchasing 

shares under the aforementioned project. Hereby, the Company would like to announce the end of the 

share repurchase project for financial management.  

 

 

 Please be informed accordingly 

 

 

       Yours sincerely, 
       
 
                   Jintana Kingkaew 
 
               ( Jintana Kingkaew ) 
      Deputy Managing Director/CFO 
 


